May 15, 2017

Stephanie Phillips

Chamber RVA

919 E. Main Street, Suite 1700
Richmond, VA 23219

Re: 2017 Impact Awards Committee

Dear Stephanie,

| was delighted to hear that Emerald Construction has been nominated for the IMPACT Award for 2017
and highly recommend them for this honor. Emerald has established themselves since 1993 as a truly
fine company to work with, earning an excellent reputation for the quality of their work and their team.
Emerald focuses on partnering with their customers to achieve excellent results on a wide range of
projects in the Richmond area.

Emerald also gives back to our community through its long term commitment to the Richmond Fisher
House, supporting veterans and their families receiving care at McGuire Veterans Medical Center.

Emerald has earned this recognition though years of quality service to their clients in the Richmond
areal

Thank you and best regards. Sincerely,
LTE —

DeAnn F. Pangburn
Senior Vice President



